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7 February 2025
Dear parents and carers
| hope this letter finds you well.

On behalf of Falcon’s governors, | would like to update you on the school’s senior
leadership team that will be in place from the start of the summer term.

Following a formal process, supported by Norfolk County Council, it is my pleasure to report
that from 22 April 2025 the senior leadership at Falcon will be:

e Ms Sharon Hunter — Acting Headteacher, Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead,
Curriculum Lead

e Mrs Michelle Margree — Acting Deputy Headteacher, Designated Safeguarding Lead,
Attendance Lead

e Mrs Sharon Wagstaff — Acting Deputy Headteacher, SENDCo, Nurture Lead,
Behaviour Lead, Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead

Ms Hunter, Mrs Margree and Mrs Wagstaff are all very experienced Assistant Headteachers
at Falcon who have along with Mr Savage formed the school’s senior leadership team for
the past six years.

Governors expect this leadership team to be in place until the end of the next school year
(31 August 2026). We will let you know if this changes.

While governors are sorry that Mr Savage is leaving Falcon at Easter, we are greatly
reassured that the school has such dedicated and capable leaders to take over and provide
continuity and stability.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Ao

Alex McAnulty
Chair of Governors



